
 
 

 

Public Notice 
 

“Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL), a premier Engineering 
Enterprise of the Indian sub-continent offers a world of opportunities to the 
aspiring Engineering and Technical professionals. Our process of recruitment 
is most transparent, objective and designed to pick up the most promising for 
a rewarding career. BHEL does not charge any money in lieu of offering a 
job/appointment except by way of application fee as may be prescribed by the 
mode specified in our advertisements. 
 

It has come to our notice that some unscrupulous elements are issuing 
fraudulent/bogus appointment offers to job aspirants on monetary 
consideration. BHEL would like to therefore, advise the aspirants, candidates 
and members of public at large, in their own interest, not to fall prey to the 
designs of unscrupulous elements  who are offering employment in BHEL and 
its various Units by charging money from unsuspecting  aspirants 
/candidates.   
 

BHEL recruits candidates by notifying the vacancies appropriately and 
by widely advertising the vacancies in leading National Dailies/Employment 
News and also by hosting the same on our websites www.bhel.com and 
http://careers.bhel.in/ . The selections are made by following the selection 
process defined in our advertisements. These selections are made without 
charging any money and also only after Written Test/Interviews are formally 
conducted.  Our recruitment process is largely e-enabled and right from the 
stage of application to the issue of Offers of Appointment to the candidates 
selected by BHEL are normally conducted through our recruitment website 
http://careers.bhel.in. BHEL also directly recruits the 
Engineering/Management/Finance professionals periodically from the 
Campuses of IITs/NITs/ICAI/ICWAI and other reputed Engineering Institutes 
and charges no money for the same. We have not authorized any 
person/institution/body to recruit on our behalf or to issue Offer of 
Appointment or for collecting any money in lieu of offering such offer of 
appointment.  
 

We caution public at large to Beware of any fraudulent communication 
asking for money/payment/money transfers in lieu of offering  a job/offer of 
appointment in BHEL or any of its manufacturing Units/Divisions.” 

 
               


